
 

Charlotte Police Department 

 

 

MEMO 
To:       Mayor Burch and City Council 
Cc:       Mr. Gregg Guetschow, City Manager 
From:   Lisa E. Sherman, Chief of Police 
Re:       Purchase of Wearable Digital Video Systems- Body-Cams 
Date:    September 12, 2014 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

At this time I am requesting approval for the purchase of five Digital-Ally 
wearable digital video systems commonly known as Body-Cams.  This equipment 
is an upgrade to our current in-car systems and allows each officer to digitally 
record all contacts with the public while outside of their vehicles.  We have been 
testing this system for several weeks now and find it of high quality and very 
useful in documenting our daily contacts with the public. 

This equipment can be purchased through the State of Michigan competitive bid 
process under contract # 071B1300202.   

5-Digital Ally- First Vu HD Wearable Digital Video Systems- Body Cam 
complete kit and VuVault Software and license- $4050.00. 

Recommendation:  Accept State of Michigan bid of $4050.00 for the purchase of 
the Digital Ally Wearable Video System and software. 


